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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding a professional services contract for patient's rights advocacy services, as
follows:

a)  Approve and authorize Chair to execute a professional services contract with Aileen Kroll for the period of
July 1, 2004, through June 30, 2005 in an amount not to exceed $32,000;

b)  Authorize the Director of ADMHS to approve amendments to the proposed contract, provided that any such
amendments do not exceed ten percent (10%) of the contract's dollar amount.
[Enter body here.]
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